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TAKE THE STAGE MUSIC FESTIVAL

To help keep everyone safe during this year’s festival, the following protocols will be in place for performers,
parents, teachers and accompanists.

Prior to the Festival
Fill in your online screening form
Bring Your Vaccine passports and identification (For Ages 12 and Up)
Only one spectator permitted per performer
No Sheet Music is required this year due to Covid-19

The Day of The Festival
● Masks are required to be worn at all times.
● Vocal performers will change to Face Shield during the performance.  Piano and Strings performers will require

to have mask on at all time
● Stay in your vehicle until 15 minutes prior to your session (or your previous session has started).  Enough time

has been reserved to allow for safe entries, exits, and time to sanitize before the start of the next class.
● Have your passport (proof of vaccinator and identification) for both performer and spectator.  Move directly

into the sanctuary and sit in your designated place.
● Performers and Spectators sit together at designated spots and the accompanist will be sitting at the other

side of the roll.
● Accompanists must sanitize their hands before playing for each student (Hand sanitizer is provided)
● Performers/Audience members will enter through the main door of Sanctuary and exit through the side door

after the performance.
● Please remain physically distanced and wait until you have exited the building before socializing
● For all Piano performers, they will be required to sit by the Sanitizer station a performance prior to theirs and

sanitize their hands.

Precautions
During the Festival, our dedicated team of volunteers and staff will be taking extra steps to help keep everyone safe.
Throughout the festival, you can expect the followings:

● Everyone who enters the Church will be asked to show proof of vaccination (either via QR code or printed
documents)

● Mask worn at all times
● Sanitizer will be made available upon entry and at the piano
● Time will be allotted between classes to run air purifiers
● There will be ample space for physical distancing
● Alternative performance options will be given for anyone showing symptoms on the day of their performance
● Classes will be kept small to allow appropriate spacing

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time.

https://forms.gle/coxA2KJBzZ4ovYLk8
mailto:info@takethestagefestival.com

